
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            Memorandum 
 

 

RHA ADMINISTRATION  

(815-489-8750) 

 

 TO:  RHA BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 

  NEWS MEDIA 

 

The regular July meeting of the Board of Commissioners of the Rockford   Housing 

Authority has been rescheduled for Monday, July 15, 2024, at 10:00 AM. The 

meeting will be held at the Rockford Housing Authority 223 S. Winnebago St. 

Rockford, IL 61102 

 

 

Signed this 10th day of July 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

                                     _____________________                         

     Angel Mackey 

     Executive Assistant 

 

 


